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Historic Pubs

Thank you for your letter of 23 June 2018 responding to my letter about the protection of
historic pubs in Paddington and NSW.

We have commenced our study on hotels in the Paddington Heritage Conservation Area
and will liaise with the Heritage Division as we progress. We welcome your arrangement
for Mr Tim Smith OAM, Director of Heritage Operations, to speak with us. Our
consultants, Robert A Moore Pty Ltd, will contact Mr Smith.

In my letter of 12 June 2018 I referred to legislative reforms introduced in the UK
Parliament to protect local pubs. The Council has requested the State Government to
explore similar legislative changes for NSW. Could you please indicate whether such
measures can be investigated?

Your continued support in this matter is appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Cr Pet Cavanagh
May ’




